
 

1 May 2017 
 
 
To Parents and Caregivers 
 
The Year 6 camp will be held in Term 3 from the 13th -15th of September 2017. 
The students will travel to Camp Adair in the Hunua Ranges and stay at the lodge for two nights and experience 
three days of outdoor adventure. 
 
We have already carried out fundraising and will continue our efforts throughout the year. The camp will now cost 
$200 per student. If you have any concerns or questions regarding the camp please don’t hesitate to ask.  Money for 
camp can be paid in installments or in full through our school office. 
 
The camp is an important part of the Year Six programme.  The camp team is committed to working hard to ensure 
every student has the opportunity to attend this wonderful outdoor educational experience. 
 
You can find a copy of the presentation from the camp meeting held in Term 1 on our school website 
www.chapeldowns.school.nz​  There is a page for Year 6 Camp, which can be found by clicking on the link in the 
Learning + drop down menu.  We will put a copy of any camp letters, the gear list and other camp information, in this 
section of the school website.  As requested at the camp meeting, a copy of the gear list is attached with this letter.  
 
A reminder to those parents and caregivers who are wanting to be a parent helper at camp - please return your 
police vetting form to the office as soon as possible with the required forms of ID.  If you need another copy, please 
let us know or you can find the form on the Year 6 Camp page on our website. 
 
We ask you to indicate on the return slip below if your child is able to attend the Year 6 camp.  
 
Thank you for your support, 
 
Vaughan van Rensburg 
Principal 
 

 
YEAR 6 CAMP 2017 RETURN SLIP​ - Please return this slip to school by Friday 12 May. 
 
Student’s name: _________________________________________  Room: _____________ 
 
Yes​, ______________________________  (student name) will be attending the Y6 Camp at Camp Adair 
 
 ​No​,  ____________________________  (student name) is unable to attend the Y6 Camp at Camp Adair 
(please circle one)  
 
Name: _____________________________________ Phone:_______________________________ 
 
Signed: ____________________________________         (parent/caregiver) 
 

 

http://www.chapeldowns.school.nz/

